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BUILDING UPDATE 
The extension for 2 new classrooms is on track 

to be completed in January 2019. The new 

sports field is now finished, turfed and ready to 

be used in the New Year. This is a great addition 

to the school facilities and will also be available 

for community use, if you are interested please 

contact Mrs Williams the School Business 

Manager.  
 

CHILDREN IN NEED 
Thank you for all your donations towards 

Children In Need this year, we raised £250.86 

and had a great day dressing up, watching the 

Green Pea Talent show and guessing the staff 

from their baby photographs.  Our talent show 

winners were Owen in Year 3 for his 

ventriloquist act, Heidi in Year 1 for her singing, 

Nola Chloe, Talia and Amelia-Rose in Reception 

for their singing and dancing.  
 

FRIENDS OF THE SCHOOL NEWS 
If you have any donations for the Christmas Fair 

on Friday 14
th

 December At 2.30pm, such as 

bric a brac or raffle prizes please send into 

school. If you are available to help FOTS with 

setting up or running a stall please email FOTS 

on fots@stpandstp.org.uk Thank you. 
 

CHRISTMAS EVENTS  
We are once again supporting the Rotary Club 

Festival of Christmas trees at the Old Brumby 

United Church on Ashby Road, the children will 

all be busy making their robins in school and 

you can see them from 8
th

 December. 

https://www.scunthorperotary.org.uk/2018/11

/18/here-comes-the-2018-festival-of-christmas-

trees/  
 

RECEPTION PARENTS 

Thank you to everyone who came along to the 

Reception open afternoon this week, we had a 

great turn out, the children and staff all loved 

sharing their learning challenges with you! 

 

FAMILY FRIDAY  
The next Family Friday coffee morning will be 

on Friday 7
th

 December after Family Reading, 

please come along to these sessions for a cuppa 

and a chat with other parents, school staff, and 

our Healthy Me ambassador Will. On the 7
th

 of 

December School Nursing will be joining us to 

give information on head lice and any other 

concerns they can help with.  
 

ADVENT 
As part of our value of hope this half term, we 

are encouraging the children to take part in a 

reverse advent challenge. This will start week 

beginning 26th November and each week 

leading up to the lighting of the advent candles. 

We would love you to tweet or send us your 

pictures of the children taking part.  

Week 1 (26th November) - The candle of Hope 

Get ready for Christmas. Have a toy sort out and 

choose one or two toys or books to donate to a 

charity shop. If you want, you can bring your 

things to school and we will donate them to 

Lindsey Lodge Hospice Shops 

Week 2 (3rd Dec) - The candle of love 

Show some love this week. A random act of 

kindness- what will you do? Leaving a note for 

someone, doing some extra tidying or helping 

an elderly relative are just a few ideas. 

Week 3 (10th Dec) - The candle of joy 

Bring joy to others this week. Can you put some 

1ps and 2ps in our advent candles? It doesn't 

have to be much and it could be from your 

pocket money or earnt by doing some jobs at 

home! 

Week 4 (17th Dec) - The candle of peace. 

What can you do this week to create some 

peace before Christmas day? Help out with 

getting ready for Christmas? Do some extra jobs 

at home? Take care of younger brothers or 

sisters so grown-ups can get things ready? 

We look forward to seeing your kindness 

shining through! 
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

Date and Time 

Wednesday 28
th

 November – 10am 

Monday 3
rd

 December  - 2.15pm 

Thursday 6
th

 December – 2.15pm  

Friday 7
th

 December -2.15pm  

Saturday 8
th

 December  

Tuesday 11
th

 December  

Tuesday 11
th

 December – 2.15pm  

Wednesday 12
th

 December – 9.20am  

Wednesday 12
th

 December  

Thursday 13
th

 December – 2.15pm 

Thursday 13
th

 December  

Friday 14
th

 December – 9.20am  

Friday 14
th

 December 

Friday 14
th

 December 2.30pm – 4pm 

Tuesday 18
th

 December 2.15pm  

Thursday 20
th

 December 

Friday 21
st

 December  

Monday 7
th

 January 2019  
 

 

 

PLEASE COME INTO SCHOOL 
We welcome our parents and families into 

school and love to see you all. Everyone is 

welcome at: Community Worship on a Monday 

morning at 9.00am – 9.20am, Family Reading 

on a Friday morning 8.50am – 9.10am and 

come for a cuppa and a chat on the first Friday 

of every month for a Family Coffee Morning 

9.10am – 10.00am. We would love to see you! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Event 

Y5 and Y6 Parent celebration event 

2JW Soup Kitchen for parents 

1SV Soup Kitchen for parents 

1/2AB Soup Kitchen for parents 

Festival of Christmas Trees begins 

Whole school pantomime – in school 

Y1 and Y2 Christmas Concert 

Y1 and Y2 Christmas Concert 

Christmas dinner day 

Reception Christmas Concert 

Bring a bottle day and  non-uniform day 

Reception Christmas Concert 

Save the children Christmas Jumper Day  

Christmas Fayre 

Y3 and Y4 Parent open afternoon 

School closes for Christmas 

Teacher Training Day 

Children return to school 
 

 

 

ATTENDANCE 
We are committed to providing high quality 

education for all our children. In order for a 

child to reach their full potential, we expect a 

high level of school attendance. Holidays in 

term time are unauthorised, unless in 

exceptional circumstances and referred to the 

Education Inclusion Service, who may issue a 

Penalty Notice.  


